
 

 

 Organising Committee of the 2020 FISU WUC 
Mind Sports online   

 Lausanne, 4 November 2020 
Ref: SG/ESA-JCA.PSO/2020-70413 
  

Re: 2020 WUC Mind Sports online – Appreciation letter 

Dear Organising Committee,  
 
The 2020 FISU World University Championship Mind Sports online has just come to an end and 
on behalf of FISU, we would like to thank you for the great event delivered. 
 
The experience to replace an onsite event by an online event was new to all of us and we are 
happy with the success that this online Championship received. We would like to thank you 
particularly for the efforts you have put on the set up of a good livestreaming production and 
the competent technical team overviewing the Championship. 
 
Having an event happening in these difficult times was a real challenge and we are sure that all 
the students appreciated this Championship online and have all gained precious experience for 
the future.  
 
It was a pleasure to work with your team and we are already looking forward to working with 
you in the future.  
 
 Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

Eric Saintrond 
FISU Secretary General/CEO 
 
 

Copy: WUC ITC Chair, TCCs 


